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Help improve your next experience at Curry Reserve Water Play Space 
 

Residents are invited to provide feedback on Curry Reserve Water Play Space, to help improve 

user experience in time for its reopening later this year.  

 

Mayor of Camden, Cr Peter Sidgreaves, said thousands of people visited Camden’s first water play 

park since its grand opening in December 2018. 

 

“This space truly was a fantastic addition to the Camden area, opening just in time to allow 

residents of all ages and abilities to cool off, have fun and enjoy the beautiful summer months,” Cr 

Sidgreaves said.  

 

“There was something for everyone to enjoy, with three splash pads and 36 accessible play 

features all with heated water. 

 

“Being the first facility of its kind, Council is eager to hear what our community thought about it – 

what they enjoyed most, what they liked least and what they’d like to see improved. 

 

“The $2.4 million water play park will close on Sunday 28 April and will reopen for a new season of 

play on Sunday 1 September. We will use this break in opening to review the facility and identify 

opportunities to ensure residents’ experiences are even better next time around.” 

 

The survey is open until Monday 29 April 2019. 

 

Construction of the new wheelchair-accessible change facilities, including an adult hoist and new 

toilet, shower and change room amenities are due to be complete in August 2019. Their delivery 

was delayed due to the unexpected find of historical artefacts at the site but will be ready to use 

next spring.  

 

For more information, and to fill in the survey, visit camden.nsw.gov.au and look for ‘Water Play 

Space survey’ on the homepage. 
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